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From: black002@umn.edu,

To: brengelm@seanet.com, whisler.rowell@gmail.com, katiablackburn@gmail.com, nthewett@gmail.com,
stacyly@aol.com,

Subject: Re: Larry Rowell, Ph.D.
Date: Wed, Jun 23, 2021 3:24 pm

Dear Dr. Brengelmann: The celebration of Larry Rowell's life and career should not be
without a word from the institution that recruited him, supported him, mentored (and tortured)
him for an exaggerated period in the mid-20th century.

We soon came to recognize Larry, respect him, admire, and love him; for his openness,

curiosity, energy, intelligence, intensity, persistence, and not-quite-depraved, marvelous sense
of humor!

He is our product and pride, too, as he is yours.
We miss him.

Regards to all assembled. Enjoy this day!

P.S. My Kkids are still grateful for his teaching them to ski courteously, safely, and well (but
too-damned-fast!)

Henry Blackburn, MD Prof. Emeritus
Former Director, Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene. Stadium Gate 27, University of MN.

» Minneapolis, MN
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